
 

Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council of 26 June 2003 

2. CORRESPONDENCE 
 
 2.1 NEIGHBOURHOOD SUPPORT CO-ORDINATORS’ FUNCTION 
 
  A letter was received from Canterbury Neighbourhood Support Incorporated thanking the Board 

for hosting a function for Neighbourhood Support Co-ordinators in the area.  The Board 
received the letter. 

 
 2.2 PROMOTION OF SUSTAINABILITY IN THE COMMUNITY 
 
  An e-mail was received from Tony Mander of the Golf Links Residents’ Group concerning a 

reported discussion at the Sustainable Transport and Utilities Committee about neighbourhood 
groups being asked to promote sustainability.  Mr Mander suggested that residents’ 
associations be encouraged to adopt this role.  The Board decided: 

 
  1. That the e-mail be forwarded to the Sustainable Christchurch Leader. 
 
  2. That a response be sent to the residents’ group indicating that the existing neighbourhood 

group network had been suggested because a small group focus was considered 
appropriate, while residents’ associations could play a wider role in promoting 
sustainability. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


